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New Designation
For the Brigade

There s been no official announcement of i, but the
de now is the U.S. Army Reserve
Force in the Pacific.

It fills the designation first held by the 25th [nfdntl y
Division, followed by the 1ith Light Infantry Brigade. ;-
Lt. Gen. Edgar C. Doleman, deputy. commander of
U.S. Army Pacific. revealed the 29th’s status in ad-
dressing the troops at Monday's aloha farewell cere-
mony at F't. DeRussy. A

“By its position of being there (Schofle;l
there’s no question but that the 29th is
-Reserve in the Pacific,” an. Army
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